
Ealing Grid for LearningImage not found or type unknown

School to school federation - express your interest by 23 May

01 May 2025

Schools that are ready to be considered as a partner in a school to school federation are asked to express initial interest using this proforma.

This applies to schools who have not already submitted the proforma and who are happy for their details to be circulated to other schools in 2025 – 2026.

Please return proforma to Saynap Isman ismanS@ealing.gov.uk by 23 May 2025
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Ealing School to school federation proforma 2025.docx (docx)
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Contacts

Ealing Learning Partnership (ELP)
elp@ealing.gov.uk
020 8825 7803
Last updated: 06 May 2025
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